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N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and hereby wishes to inform that the informal meeting of the Working Group to examine the Program-budget Subprogram 10W to be held on Tuesday, November 29, 2005 at 10:00 a.m., has been rescheduled and will take place on Wednesday, November 30, 2005 at 2:00 p.m. on the Leo Rowe Room.  
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